
 
 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

SNOW REMOVAL AND WINTER PARKING 
 

Residents are reminded that restrictions on snow removal and street parking are in 
effect during the winter months. 

 
Please do not deposit snow on public roadways. Pushing or blowing snow and ice 
onto or across public roadways creates an unsafe situation for drivers and can be 
punishable by fine under Section 181 of the Highway Traffic Act. 

 
Please do not leave vehicles parked or standing on a public roadway. By doing 
so, you create an unsafe situation for drivers and interfere with traffic movement and 
snow removal efforts. 

 
Pursuant to the Town’s Parking and Traffic By-Law 4308-09, and the Repair and 
Storage Liens Act R.S.O. 1990 c. R25, Enforcement Officers will be serving parking 
infraction notices and towing away any vehicle found parked on public streets in 
Niagara-on-the-Lake as follows: 

 

• Directly interferes with traffic movement or snow removal 

• In excess of 12 hours at any one time 

• In contravention of “No Parking” zones 

• Within 10 metres of an intersection 

• Within 3 metres of a fire hydrant 

 
Please be a good neighbour and consider the safety of other road users. 

 
We also ask parents to remind their children to be aware of snow plowing operations 

and the hazards posed by extreme winter driving conditions, such as reduced visibility 

and increased vehicle stopping distances. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation. 


